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Pravets Golf Club, the Peter Harradine designed 18 hole Championship golf course, played host to the
National Bulgarian Golf Greenkeepers Association golf day on Saturday the 6th of October 2012

sponsored by Toro.

The B.G.G.A., now celebrating its fifth year was the brainchild of Dutchman Arne van Amerongen and
Vice Chairman Kremena Kaneva.

The golf day was attended by players from countries as far afield as South Africa, Romania, the Czech
Republic and Russia. The format of the tournament was Singles Stableford played over 18 holes with
nearest the pin on the 8th hole and longest drive on the 9th hole.

With excellent weather conditions, the scoring was expected to be good and did not disappoint. The
winner was Rumen Rushevsky with 43 points, followed by Milcho Rushevski on 41 points and Arne van

Amerongen with 39 points.
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From Left to Right winner Rumen Rushevsky, Pravets Golf General Manager Alan Rogut
and the B.G.G.A. Chairman Arne van Amerongen.

Arne Van Amerongen was closest on the 8th while longest drive went to M.Mutichka on the 9th.

A great golf clinic was held for those new to the game by PGA professional William Dow.
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from left to righ Education and Public Relation Officer Petia Lazarova, Chairman
Arne van Amerongen, Vice - Chairman Kremena Kaneva and Geni Popova Financial Adviser.

The B.G.G.A. Management team thanks to the General Manager Alan Rogut and his Team for the
support that the B.G.G.A. Golf Tournament could take place at the Pravets Golf Club.

Thanks went also to the new Superintendent Yavor Atanasov who presented the course in excellent
condition and was one of the participants on the golf day.



On the far right Superintendent Yavor Atanasov smiling after he finished the 18 holes.
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View from the terrace towards the doue green §'a 18th
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View fr the yellow tee on the 11th hole



Finally B.G.G.A. Management Board thanked Teodor Denchev representing the sponsor Toro for their
continued support of the BGGA.

It was a very successful day and the B.G.G.A. hopes to see all players and more participants for the Golf
Tournament in the year 2013!

Arne van Amerongen



